
COMMUNITY FOOD DRIVE
SATURDAY - OCTOBER 30, 2021

9 AM-12 PM

Every year, the local food banks in our council boundaries rely on the annual Scouting 
for Food.  With the COVID-19 pandemic still a concern and many families needing
assistance from these agencies, the request for food items is even greater.

This year’s Scouting for Food campaign will be just like last year as we continue our 
efforts with JustServe. We invite all of our community Scout units in the Grand Teton 
Council to participate in this community food drive as well.

We will have various drop off locations where the public is asked to bring in their 
donations in each community whether it be a grocery chain or other highly visible 
locations.

Various totes will be placed in each service area where the public will be reminded 

to bring in their food items at these locations.

We will ask media outlets to help spread the word ahead of time about the 

Scouting for Food event.

We will make plans with most major grocery store outlets to have food totes for 

the customers to drop off canned goods on Saturday October 30. Scouts BSA 

units will be assigned to these drop off locations in each community on that day.

We will have our local Scout units assist in getting the food items to the local 

food collection centers (food banks).

DETAILS ON DROP OFF LOCATIONS ARE ON THE BACK OF THIS PAGE

For more information contact Elias Lopez at (208) 522-5155, or contact him at 

elias.lopez@scouting.org


